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Bristol Harbor Master

TO: Steven Contente
Town Administrator

FROM: o

istol Harbor Master
CC: Town Council
DATE: October 4, 2022
SUBJECT: CRMC PUBLIC NOTICE 2022-09-003, 90 King Phillip Ave., Bristol RI 02809

The owners of 90 King Phillip Avenue, Bristol RI 02809, Timothy Deschenes and
Alyssa Merkle have a request to CRMC to construct and maintain a residential boating facility
consisting of a 131ft pier extending 69ft seaward of the mean low water mark. The extra 19ft
will allow their floating terminal float to have 4ft depth of which will allow enough water to
dock their boat at low tide.

I have surveyed the area where their residential boating facility is to be built and concur
with the engineer they additional 19ft will be needed to safely dock their boat. My
recommendation is for the boating facility to be built as designed by the engineer. If any
moorings are in the area that will be affected the owners of the pier will be responsible to move
the moorings to areas designated by me.

The Bristol Harbor Commission met on October 3™ 2022 and do not have any comments.
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Gregg Marsili Bristol Harbor Master ~ gmarsili@bristolri.gov 401-253-1700




